
May 24, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Irvin L. Heineman 

1442 SE 18th Terrace 

Cape Coral, FL 33990 

 

Dear Mr. Heineman: 

 

Thank you for your letter dated May 18, 1996.  I have added your name to our mailing list so that 

you will be kept apprised of the Review Board’s activities. 

 

The FBI has cooperated with the Review Board and has contributed over 640,00 pages of records to 

the JFK Assassination Records Collection.  The Bureau has recently appealed Board decisions to 

release documents to the President, and the Review Board has issued a press release.  I have 

enclosed a copy of that release. 

 

In addition, I have enclosed all past press releases issued by the Board.  There is no fee. 

 

Thank you for your interest in the work of the Assassination Records Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


